
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 March 2018 

 

1 APRIL 2018 INTRODUCTION FOR AMENDED 

AND NEW GARS 

__________________________________________________ 
 

The period of consultation in relation to the new and amended GARs has now 

concluded. 

 

Given the limited feedback from industry, GRSA intends to continue with the 

introduction of all the new and amended GARs from 1 April 2018. 

 

Participants are reminded to ensure they have accessed all available information in 

relation to the changes.  This is available via the GRSA website, racing offices or by 

contacting the Integrity Department. 

 

 

 

 


